
 

 

 

 

 

Reading Guidelines for Read Across Hermiston 
March 1, 2025 

Hosted at: The Next Chapter Bookstore  
1000 S Hwy 395 Suite C 
Hermiston, OR 97838 

Thank you for signing up to read at the 4th Annual Read Across Hermiston! We're so excited to 
have you join us for this special event. To help things go smoothly, here are a few guidelines to 
follow: 

1. Arrive Early: Please plan to arrive 10-15 minutes before your scheduled reading time. 
This will give you a chance to settle in and allow us to answer any last-minute questions. 

2. Reading Time: You are scheduled to read for 20 minutes. Please review your books 
ahead of time to ensure you have enough material to fill the full time slot. 

3. Proofread Your Books: Give your books a quick check to avoid any surprises while 
reading. You’ll want to be familiar with the text to keep the flow going! 

4. Time Reminders: We’ll be holding up a 5-minute and 1-minute sign to help you keep 
track of your remaining time. 

5. Have Fun: Most importantly, have fun and enjoy the experience of reading to our 
community! Feel free to bring friends, dress up, or bring props that will enhance the story 
you are sharing. 

We can’t wait to see you at the event. Thanks again for being a part of Read Across Hermiston! 

If you have any issues the day of the event please call or text Jillian Viles (Friends of the 
Hermsiston Public Library Vice President) at 541-350-7864. 

 

 

Thank you for your support of the Friends and the Hermiston Public Library! 


